ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL., BHOPAL

SMS/CIR/2025-2026/20 Date: 25.09.2025

Dear Parents,
Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal.

This is to inform you that the school has created an official WhatsApp Channel in the name
of “ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL”. All important information including circulars,
reports, notices, special achievements, and other official updates will henceforth be shared
only through this channel and not in the class WhatsApp groups.

You are therefore requested to follow the school’s official WhatsApp Channel mandatorily
to stay updated with all school-related communications.

We look forward to your kind cooperation.
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Bro. Monachan K.K.
Principal



